
Inquiry into the Use of School Buses in Rural and Regional Victoria

Mrs Kim Carter 

Organisation Name:St Mary's Primary School, Inglewood 
Your position or role: Principal 

YOUR SUBMISSION
Submission: 
Since the public school bus run from Bridgewater to Inglewood was cancelled, St Mary's Primary School 
has had to lease a bus and employ a bus driver in order to get our rural students to school. The significant 
cost associated with this service is becoming untenable and we are currently reviewing the service for the 
future. 
St Mary's supports the inquiry into the use of school buses in rural and regional Victoria and hope that in the 
future the children of Inglewood will have greater access to public transportation. 
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